Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health on behalf of Le, Teena, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 4:12 PM

To: Gomez, Mark

Cc: Griffin, Leroy; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO186

Attachments: LANDOWNER_PP_L_2013-01-31.pdf; Teena Le2.vcf

Hi Mark,

Thank you for your email. I've included a copy of ACEH’s correspondence for case RO0000186 located at 1075 40"
Street in Oakland that’s pending site closure.

Regards,

Teena Le
: Hazardous Materials Tech

Alameda County
* | Environmental Health
=¥ 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
= Alameda, CA 94502
teena.le@acgov.org
P: (510) 567-6772
F: (510) 337-9335

From: Gomez, Mark [mailto:mmgomez@oaklandnet.com]
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 4:00 PM

To: Le, Teena, Env. Health

Cc: Griffin, Leroy

Subject: RE: Need Contact Info for Public Participation Notices

Hi, Teena. | think you should probably send these to both me and Leroy Griffin of the Oakland Fire
Department. I've copied him on this response in case he wants to opine.

Mark Gomez

Supervisor, Environmental Protection & Compliance
Environmental Services Division

City of Oakland | Public Works Agency | APWA Accredited Agency
250 Frank Ogawa Plaza, Suite 5301 | Oakland, CA 94612

(510) 238-7314 | (510) 238-7286 Fax

mmgomez@oaklandnet.com

Report A Problem | Public Works Agency Call Center | (510) 615-5566
www.oaklandpw.com | pwacallcenter@oaklandnet.com | Mobile app: SeeClickFix

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org] On Behalf Of Le, Teena, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 2:51 PM

To: Gomez, Mark

Subject: Need Contact Info for Public Participation Notices

Good afternoon,



Public participation is a requirement for the case closure process and all potentially affected members of the public of
the potential fuel leak case closure will be distributed a Notification of Potential Case Closure to addresses in the
immediate vicinity. The Notification of Potential Case Closure requests that landowners or residents submit any
comments or questions to Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) regarding potential case closure. Due to the
new Low Threat Closure Policy, ACEH is required to notify public agencies and water agencies of a site’s pending low-
threat closure during the 60 day public participation period. Please provide the email address and mailing address of
the appropriate contact to include in our distribution list for your agency. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Teena Le
: Hazardous Materials Tech

Alameda County

{4 Environmental Health
1131 Harbar Bay Parkway
& Alameda, CA 94502
teena.le@acgov.org

P: (510) 567-6772

F: (510) 337-9335




